
8/21/2020 

Re: Inside dining during fire season. 
1 message 

BOS Four <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
To: Cindy <cindy_glaab@yahoo.com> 
Cc: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Hi Cindy, 

Thank you for your comments. 

Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 1 :01 PM 

I am forwarding this to our Clerk of the Board to be included in the public comment for our next COVID update. 

Sincerely, 
Shelley Wiley 
Assistant to Supervisor Lori Parlin, District IV 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-6513 
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On Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 10:44 AM 'Cindy' via BS-BOSFour-m <bosfour@edcgov.us> wrote: 
Hi again, 
I was wondering if this could be discussed next week at your meeting. My daughter lives in Paso Robles and their 
mayor crafted the letter attached to open up inside dining during this time due to extremely poor air quality. 
So many restaurants are closing due to covid now, they need support. 
https://pasoroblespress.com/news/paso-robles-mayor-sends-letter-to-governor-asking-for-din ing-inside-to-be-allowed/ 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Cindy Glaab 
Sent from my iPhone 


